
The new stove in the Britannia Hut – update February 2023 

 

In January our President, Andy Burton, received the following letter from the President of the Geneva 

Section of the SAC. 

 

It is hoped that we can visit the Hut during the summer Hotel based Alpine Trip to the Saas area. 

Further details will be sent to the attendees of the meet. 

MJG, February 2023 



The new stove in the Britannia Hut 

Jacques Bondallaz, a Hut Chief for the Geneva Section of the SAC, has informed us that the new 

stove has now been fitted and is working at the Britannia Hut. 

When the Hut opens for the winter season at the end of October visitors will be able to benefit from 

the new stove. 

 

Photos of the fitting of 

the new stove, 

supported by a 

donation from 

ABMSAC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

View of the dining area before the new stove was 

fitted 

(Taken from the Hut webpage)                                 

 

 

 

MJG, October 2022 
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